
April 30, 2018 

Greetings Rising Kindergarten Parent/Guardian, 

Roberta T. Smith Elementary is pleased to invite your rising Kindergartener to participate in the Kindergarten 
University.  Kindergarten University provides a free learning program for upcoming Kindergarten students 
attending R.T. Smith in the fall of 2018.  Please complete the registration form below and sign where required.  
If you have questions, please contact Mrs. E. McFadden or Mr. J. Cobb 770-960-5750. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Parental Agreement: 

 I understand that it is my responsibility, as the parent to provide transportation to and from R. T. Smith 
Elementary, MTWTh: July 9,10,11,12,16,17,18,19,23,24,25,26 of 2018.  No sessions on Friday. 

Arrival:  8:15-8:30am       Pick Up:  11:30am 
 I understand that the Kindergarten University spaces are limited and acceptance to the program will be 

based on availability. 

 I understand that an accumulation of 2 absences/tardies or parent contacts for inappropriate behavior 
could be grounds for my child being dismissed from the program.   

I would like for my child to participate in the Kindergarten University program.  My child will arrive to 
school between 8:15- 8:30am and will be picked up at 11:30am.   

Parent’s Name _________________________________________________________________________ 

                                   (Please print) 

Parent/ Guardian Signature ___________________________________________Date ________________ 

Kindergarten University Registration Form 

Student Name D.O.B. Age: 

Address: 

City: State: Zip: 

Phone Number: Daytime: Evening: 

Emergency Contact 1 : Relationship: Phone: 

Emergency Contact 2 : Relationship: Phone: 

Student’s School 2018-2019 

Student’s Grade 2018-2019 Gender:         Male              
                                     
                        Female 

Please list student allergies and any medical concerns.   
****Please be aware that there will not be a health technician on site during this program. 

 
 


